
Hi everyone, 

I hope you are all enjoying the holidays.  I am currently putting together the website for 
Performanze;  firstly, if anyone has the time to spare to ping me over a quote we can use (and 
whether I can use your name as well) that would be great. 

And secondly - please let me know via email (accounts@performanze.co.uk) if you do NOT want us 
to use a photo of your child on the website.  Thank you so much in advance :) 

Thanks, 

Annie 
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